
MADISON SCHOOL 

Choir Fest a Success! 

What an amazing show by our 5-12 choir students!  Our 5th grade students really 
enjoy the interactions and the mentoring from the talented choir students at RMS 
and DHS. Here are all of the choir students after performing altogether. Congrats 
to Mrs Rogers, Ms Almquist, and Mrs Hansen for their incredible work with 
students! Thanks to our wonderful and talented students for sharing their gifts!              

 

 

 

 

 



 

Continuing our work on attendance! 

This month, classes are adding a snowflake each time all of their classmates are at 
school.  We had a blizzard of good attendance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Spelling Bee champion crowned! 

We had a great and competitive spelling bee!  Below are our champion Abraham 
and alternate Kelvin who will represent us at the Regional Spelling Bee coming 
up!  Congrats to all our wonderful spellers! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

K-Kids continue raising money for good causes and having fun! 

For the month of February, K-kids are selling candy grams to students and staff.  
Our K-kids love the opportunity to do good in our community! 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

The Madison Talent Show is here!  Hope you can attend! 

Our students have been working hard rehearsing and are ready to show their stuff 
Thursday 2/13/25!  Please come out and support our performers and artists sharing 
their talents! 

 


